
 

 

 

KLIF Broadcasting, Inc. 

3280 Peachtree Road, NW 

Atlanta, Georgia  30305 
 

December 11, 2008 

 

 

VIA OVERNIGHT COURIER 

 

Coppell Independent School District 

200 S Denton Tap Road 

Coppell, TX  75019 

 

 

Re: Agreement by and between Dallas Power and Light Company and AH 

Belco Corporation and Carter Publications Incorporated dated September 

24, 1969, and as amended November 21, 2008 and November 21, 2008 

(the “Agreement”).   

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

 As we near the end of 2008, the owners of KLIF Broadcasting, Inc. (“KBI”) 

would like to implement a change in its corporate structure to merge KBI into its parent 

company, Susquehanna Radio Corp. (“SRC”).  It is our intent to merge all assets, 

including the Federal Communications Commission licenses, of KBI into SRC as of 

December 31, 2008. 

 

 As such, we would ask that you consent to the merger/transfer of the Agreement 

to SRC.  Following the merger/transfer, SRC will be the “Grantee” under the Agreement 

and KBI will no longer exist as a separate entity.   

 

Please sign this letter in the space provided below, which shall confirm your 

consent to these changes and the transfer of the Agreement to SRC.   

 



We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter.   

 

      Sincerely yours, 

 

 

      Richard S. Denning 

 

 

Coppell Independent School District 

 

By: _____________________  

 

Name: ____________________  

 

Title: ________________________ 

 


